
18th September 2020 

This week the children have been working hard in maths developing their skills in place value 
and number.  They have practised ordering and comparing numbers and thought about the 
value of each digit in a number.  We have also practised spelling numbers in words.    

In English, the children have used their home learning to produce some super animal fact 
files!  The children have included non-fiction features, such as titles, sub-headings and 
paragraphs.  They have tried to include the correct punctuation of capital letters and full 
stops and have been encouraged to use noun phrases.  

 

 

 

 

In art, we have learnt about the famous Pop Artist - Andy Warhol. In music, the children 
have enjoyed making a beat and keeping a tempo.  In computing, we have been creating a 
comic strip.  PE (dance) has seen us learning to move our bodies at different speeds and in RE 
we have been exploring Christianity and why we should care for our world and others.   

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

We have spent time in PSHE discussing what makes us feel safe in school and how to be 
positive in all we do. 

It’s been a busy week! 

For your information 

Virtual Scooter Training – 14th October, more information to follow. 

COVID – should your child be off school whilst awaiting a test for COVID and require home 
learning, please use Bug Club, Mathletics and Times Tables Rockstars.  They can also 
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complete any outstanding home learning, carry out research linked to an area of our project 
(The Jungle) and practise spelling the Year 1 and 2 spelling words on Google Classroom.    

PE will take place on Tuesday mornings and Thursday afternoons.  Please ensure your child is 
wearing a PE kit in school on these days – thank you. 

Reading - Please can we encourage you to read with your child (5 times a week) and 
sign/initial to say you have read with them.             


